QEE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

UPLBF! LOS BANOS FOUNDATION, INC.

September 21, 2021
MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL UPLBFI PROJECT LEADERS

FROM ANGCO

Executive Director

RE : SUBMISSION OF ORIGINAL HARD COPY DOCUMENTS

Effective September 22, 2021, UPLBFI will revert to receiving hard copy of original
documents. We will no longer accept documents through e-request.

For queries, you may contact us through landline nos. (049)536 3688/536 6265 or email us
at uplbfoundation@uplbfi.org.
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